
 

We hope you have all enjoyed the 

Christmas break and we look  

forward to welcoming the children 

back to school. 

Year 1’s start and finish times are as 

follows: 

Start - 8:30am – 8.50am 

Finish - 3:00pm  

The gate will be closed at 8.50am. 

Please ensure children arrive before  

this and are picked up on time. 

Important Days of the week: 

Tuesday: Both classes have 

PE. Please ensure your child 

comes  wearing their PE kit or 

sports clothes this day every 

week.  

Friday: Spelling test and new 

homework to be given out. 

Please hand homework books 

back by Wednesday to  

ensure your child has next 

week’s homework. 

We’re learning about… 

Maths - Addition/ subtraction     

          within 20, Numbers to 50, 

length and height. Weight and  

volume  

English - Winter Sleep & Leaf 

Science - Properties of Materials 

Geography - Why don’t penguins 

fly? 

History - Why is Scott famous  

today?  

RE-Beginning to learn from Sikhs: 

Symbols/stories/sharing  

PSHE - Dreams and Goals & 

Healthy Me 

Art - Yayoi Kusama 

DT—Moving Pictures 

Music - Singing  

Reminders: 

1. Children should be reading 20 

minutes daily  

2. Please label your child’s water  

bottle and jumpers/cardigans. 

3. School PE kits or a plain track suit 

must be worn on PE days 

4.Children should not be wearing  

jewellery (only studs on none PE 

days). 

5. Please ensure that your child’s 

reading books are returned on their 

day.  

6. Please ensure homework is returned 

by Wednesday. Children will 

 receive dojos for returning their 

homework. 

Owls—Monday 

Foxes— Tuesday 

Squirrels— Wednesday 

Hedgehogs— Thursday 

Rabbits— Friday 

 

Please feel free to contact us 

via class dojo with any 

questions. 

Miss Roberts & Mrs Kemshall 

Important Dates… 

RE Guest Speaker—Tuesday 21st 

January 

Library Visit—Tuesday 11th  

February  

Spring 

term  


